
Holliston Cultural Council 
 
Date:  October 18, 2017 
 
Present:  Walter Czarnec, Heather Kemp, Kent Kissinger, Richard Morse 
 
Absent:  Lee Kauffman 
 
Guest:  Emmanuel Franjul 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm. 
 

• Council unanimously approved minutes of September 20, 2017 meeting. 
 

• Emmanuel Franjul introduced as a potential new member of our Council 
 

• Heather reviewed the proposed purchase of two signs to be used at Council 
sponsored events.  Kent agreed to contact Mary Greendale to determine the 
artist’s name of the Arch Bridge poster in order to credit the artwork. 

 
• Summary review of the 20 grant applications we received for the current grant 

cycle.  Each member will analyze the applications and be prepared to discuss the 
merits of each at our next meeting.  We plan to make the initial approval and/or 
denial of these applications at that meeting. 

 
• Old business:  none to discuss 

 
• New business: 

 
• Reviewed a verbal suggestion made by Holliston Reporter Editor to consider 

sponsoring a mural depicting the history of Holliston in the downtown area.  He 
suggested the exterior walls of Fiske’s and the Superette.  While it was an 
interesting proposal, he did not own either of those two buildings and therefore 
we could not proceed on the idea and chose to pursue the project at a later date 
with the actual owners of the properties. 

 
• Meeting adjourned  

 
Next scheduled meeting is Wednesday November 1, 2017 at 7 pm 
 
Submitted by Kent Kissinger, Secretary 
 
These minutes were unanimously approved at the November 15, 2017 meeting. 
 
 


